
Request to Speak to Committee of Council 
Submitted on Friday, August 27, 2021 - 2:49pm 

==Committee Requested== 
Committee: Public Works Committee 

==Requester Information== 
Name of Individual: Paula Crockett 

Name of Organization: 

Contact Number: 

Email Address: 

6.1 (a) 

Reason(s) for delegation request: I have concerns about 
the location of two arched iron signs being installed at 
Parkside Cemetery across from 6 homes on Parkside Avenue 
in Dundas. The direct community, the residents who attended 

the Parkside Cemetery public meetings, were not informed 

that two arches were to be installed on Parkside Avenue. 

These signed arches can only be seen from the homes they 
face. The arches cannot be seen from the major intersection 

of the Cemetery. The arches are not on the tender, nor can 

they be found on the concept plan that was approved by the 

community in February 2019, and posted on the city website 
March 2019. - no revisions to the plans have been shared 

with the public to date. 

The community does not want the arches to be installed on 
Parkside Avenue. 
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Major infrastructure needs to be moved to accommodate 
them. 

      There are multiple safety issues for pedestrians. 
      The arched signs significantly affect the enjoyment of private 
      property as they can be seen from every window and door of 

the properties they face.  They destroy the view of 
surrounding vistas the cemetery promised to protect. 

      The arches will have significant negative impact on the 
property value of the homes on Parkside Avenue. 

 
      Will you be requesting funds from the City? No 
 
      Will you be submitting a formal presentation? Yes 
 


